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On the 12
th
 of July 2012, a Collaboration Agreement 

between the Municipality of Naples (Italy) and the KIP 
International School was finalized in Naples. The 
Agreement was signed by the Major Luigi De Magistris on 
behalf of the Municipality and by the President of the 
School Luciano Carrino.  
 
The Municipal Councilor Sergio D'Angelo witnessed the 
signature, and he is in charge of ensuring the coordination 
of the Naples Municipality efforts. 
 
The Agreement establishes the setting up of an office of 
the International School KIP in the city of Naples and the 
creation of a Joint Working Group, with the aim of defining 

an action plan to be implemented over the next months. 
 
In particular, the agreement foresees to implement initiatives that integrate the KIP School patrimony of 
knowledge and the relevant potentialities of the city and the regional territory, for building a new approach 
to the internationalization of development consistent with the objectives of the Millennium Platform of the 
United Nations. Joint initiatives are already underway for the identification of institutional and financial 
sponsors for the implementation of the work plan 
 
The Municipality of Naples announced the forthcoming signature of the agreement with the School in the 
International Meeting For Development without Poverty held on 11 May 2012 in Rome, at the Chamber of 
Deputies of the Italian Parliament, with the participation of over 110 representatives of international 
cooperation and of the development world. The Municipality of Naples, in that occasion, offered also to 
host the international event planned by the School in 2013. 
 
 
 


